
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 8th October – Friday 12th October 
 

We have been: 

• Exploring the change of the season and observing 
Autumnal items we can use to create pictures 

• Painting our self-portraits 
• Practicing different ways of moving through yoga, 
soft play and using our bikes 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Playing Maths games to recognise and recite numbers 

up to 20 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Learning the new sounds ‘s’ and ‘a’ 
• Using our whiteboards to practice writing these 
sounds 

 

Please bring in book bags everyday as we have started 

guided reading and we need our reading record books 

for this. Please also bring in named coats and wellies as 

the weather begins to get colder. Thank you. 

 

 


